
BWFCST AGM – 13th March 2025 

Motion 7 
I would like to propose a motion for the AGM that the Over 75 Category applied to 
Season Ticket pricing be re-instated.  
  
I am aware of the reasoning behind it to ‘bring us in line with other clubs’. However, I 
would respectfully like to point out the following;  
I would have thought that what other clubs do should not affect the forward thinking of 
BWFC. 
Also, removing the over 75 category is a Major disadvantage to the most vulnerable 
group of supporters, especially as age brings more infirmity on top of, in my case, 
severe disabilities and, we have had to try and survive a great deal longer on ever 
decreasing value of Pensions. 
Therefore,, as successive government policy has always been, always penalise those 
who can least afford to lose it. 
Apologies if this seems cynical but I am afraid the ones who will lose out are those who 
can least afford it from any point of view.  
 

Proposed by:-  Dr Peter Green 

Seconded :-  Daniel John Bond 


